
 

 

25/07/20-01/08/20 

 

Giribets & Poy's family thanks the crew for the amazing stay. It has been an great trip with beautiful 

landscapes, favoulous food and all together with a perfect service. 

We hope to be back soon! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

08/08/20 

 

This week in Croatia was a pleasure. The places we went were really beautiful, the food was splendid 

and the captain and crew were really helpful and respectful. In overall it was a wonderful experience 

and we couldn't have asked for something better. 

Thank you very very very much for everything and we hope to return very soon! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

22/08/2020 

 

What an utterly fantastic & magical week on the incredible MORNING STAR!! A huge pleasure to see 

your beautiful, beautiful coastline, islands & countryside. Everywhere you look at was an absolute joy 

and we have been so fortunate to have you as our guides. 

You are an incredible team!! 

You have looked after us so well, we very much hope that our paths will cross again. 

 

HUGE THANKS TO YOU ALL. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


